Dear:

I am the coordinator for the Imperial Barrel Award competition of the Southwest Section of the
AAPG for this year. We will be holding the section competition on March 19, 2016, in Dallas,
Texas, on the campus of Brookhaven College. The event will take place beginning at 8:00 AM
and will take much of the day.

You have been proposed as a possible judge for the competition. You are a recognized
contributor and mentor for the Petroleum Industry. Please consider joining us for this
competition and helping to judge these presentations. The limitation is that an individual may
only serve as a judge every three years. If you have served as a judge in that time period, let
me know. Also, if you cannot serve this year, let me know if you would like to be considered in

the future.
This year’s competition will include teams from the following schools in our area:
University of Texas, Permian Basin
University of Texas Dallas
University of Texas Arlington
University of Texas El Paso
Sul Ross University
Texas Christian University
Texas Tech University

| have been involved as a member of the IBA committee, or as a judge for several years. It is
exciting to see the level of interest and excitement that students put into their project and their
presentation. Please consider joining us in Dallas. |invite questions, please contact me
directly. Your prompt response will be appreciated.

David B. Codding

Manager: Geosciences

Santo Petroleum LLC

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

(575) 365-7117 Cell, (575) 736-3267 Office

dcodding@santopetroleum.com




